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Muriel Bowser John A. Donnelly, Sr.
Mayor Fire and EMS Chief

FIRE PREVENTION DiVISION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Paul Harrison
FROM: Spencer A. Hamm
DCFEMS / Fire Marshal’s Office
DATE: June 29, 2021
RE: 3007 Albemarle Street NW (Square 2041, Lot 818)

This written correspondence is being forwarded to you to address 3007 Albemarle Street NW
(Square 2041, Lot 818) that was submitted to the District of Columbia Fire and Emergency
Medical Services Department, Office of the Fire Marshal for review.

Based on our review, DCFEMS Office of the Fire Marshal has no objection to this project
moving forward. However, the applicant is to ensure that all fire department access and service
feature requirements are in accordance with DCMR 12-H Fire Code Supplement, 2017 edition,
and the International Fire Code, 2015 edition.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office at (202) 727-
1614.

Sincerely,

,Wu.(,"' §¢
Spencer A. Hamm
BFC/ Assistant Fire Marshal

Frank D. Reeves Municipal Center
2000 14th Street, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20009
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